
 

Renault Modus 2006 (2,995 GBP)

Location East of England, Cambridgeshire
https://www.freeadsz.co.uk/x-235726-z

NATIONWIDE DELIVERY AVAILABLE! 'Lights On' warning buzzer,Digital oil level indicator with time
delay,Exterior temperature gauge,Rev counter,Trip/total mileage recorder with digital display,Variable
PAS,2x15W RDS CD with 4 speakers + fingertip control and speed function,'Guide me home'
headlamps,'Smart' rear windscreen wiper,Black bodyside mouldings,Body coloured bumpers with black
inserts,Boot chute double opening tailgate,Driver's blind spot eliminating mirror,Electric front windows/one
touch facility,Electric operated/heated door mirrors,SMART front windscreen wipers,Sweep to centre
windscreen wipers,Tinted glass,Air recirculation system,Aluminium centre console,Anti submarining front
and outer rear seats,Baggage cover,Dark grey carpets,Driver's side sunvisor/concealed vanity
mirror,Front courtesy light with time delay,Front/rear reading lights,Glovebox and door storage,Height
adjustable driver's seat,Height adjustable front/rear head restraints,Height adjustable steering
wheel,Illuminated load area and glovebox,ISOFIX on front passenger and rear outer seats,Kaleidoscope
cloth upholstery,Manual air conditioning,Mobile phone pocket on passenger seat,Multiple in-dash and
under-floor storage features,Passenger sunvisor with vanity mirror,Rear passenger heating ducts,Rear
seats fold flat,Stay put object retaining system in passenger seat,Tilt/fully reclining and slide front
seats,Triptic 60/40 split multi-adaptable rear seating,ABS/EBD,Brake assist,Curtain airbags,Door open
warning light,Driver seatbelt warning indicator,Driver/passenger 2 stage auto adaptive airbags,Front and
rear door side impact beams,Front lateral airbags,Front passenger airbag deactivation,Front seatbelt
pretensioners + load limiters,Height adjustable front seatbelts,Three 3 point rear seatbelts,'Stay shut'
system,Anti-drill door locks,Insurance Approved Immobiliser,Locking fuel filler cap,RAID (Renault Anti-
Intruder Device),Remote central locking + deadlocks,15" Octo wheel trims,Full size spare
Curtain Airbags, Brake
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